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Ms. Betty L. Wright

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Bport/Import & Intermational Safeguards
Office of Intermaticnal Programs

Washington D.C. 2085%

Dear Ms. Wright:

This letter is in reference to my export license No. X200103€ for
expert of Neptunium 237 to Japan.

I would like to ammend this license by increasing the quantity of
Neptunium 237 o0 4.94 millicuries (7 grams). This will be in the form
of Neptunium Oxide Powder. 3ll of the other conditions will remain
the same.

I appreciate your assistance in this matter. If you have any ques-
tions concerning this matter please feel free to contact me anc I
will be most happy to help you in any way that I can.

Very truly yours,

REECTOR EXPERIMENTS, INC.
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Corald Seiman
Vice Presicent
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